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Tuesday, August 15, Bill Kane Mass 7:00pm  
Wednesday, August 16, Sue Wingate 9:00am 
Thursday August 17, Susan Wingate 9:00am  
Friday Aug 18, Susan Wingate 9:00 am  
Saturday August 12, Sue Wingate, Kelly Ann 
Kelly, Edith Noonan, Sister Winnifred 
MacDonald and Int. Paul O’Connor 
Sunday August 20,  
9:30 am Our Faith Community 
11:30 am Modesto & Josephine Giumelli 
 
 

           SANCTUARY LAMP 
  

Susan Wingate 
 

Requests accepted by placing an envelope with the 
name of your loved one, your contact information and 
$10 in the collection basket 
 

PREPARING FOR NEXT WEEK 
Isaiah 56 1. 6-7, Rom11:13-15 29-32 
Matthew 15.21-28 
 

 

The San Rocco Association wishes to 

announce their upcoming Festa of San 

Rocco. To be held at St, Pius X Church, 9 

Waverly St., Brantford, on August 20, 2023 

at 1:30 pm. A solemn High mass will be 

celebrated in honor of San Rocco, followed 

by a procession in the church parking lot. 
 
Upon return to the church the traditional 

blessing and distribution of the bread will 

take place, after which a social is planned in 

the church hall with entertainment by 

Claudio Santaluce. All are welcomed. 

Flowers and baked goods are greatly 

appreciated and will be received Saturday 

Aug. 19, 2023, from 10:00 am to 2:00 pm at 

the church. Special notice “The church 

parking lot will be closed for this celebration. 
 

 
PRAYERS FOR THE DECEASED 

In your charity, please remember in 
your prayers all those who have died, 
especially Helen Respondek may they 
rest in the peace of Christ and rejoice in 
the glory of heaven. 
 

 

 
SAVE OUR EARTH, 
SAVE OUR FUTURE 
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         PARISH CORN ROAST  
THIS SEPTEMBER STAY TUNED FOR 

DETAILS 

 

 
HOW TO DONATE TO ST BASIL          
The Diocese of Hamilton has helped all 
their Parishes set up a giving page 
whereby parishioners can support their 
Church during this difficult time.   
The link for this giving page is on the first 
page of our website. You can visit  
our website www.stbasilparish.ca. and 
just hit the red donate button on the  
home page and it will take you to the 
Canada Helps secure donation. Just 
complete the St Basil’s Parish Donation 

form and you are finished. Thank you for 
your support!  

 

SHOEBOX CAMPAIGN RETURNS 

What you can do to prepare:  

• Shop back-to-school sales for 

supplies·  

• Shop clearance sales of summer 

shorts, tops and sandals·  

• Check out the dollar stores for 

summer games·  

• Ask extended family members, 

friends or neighbors to save a 

shoebox from their back-to-school 

shoe purchases 

How it works: 

• Neatly and tightly pack a shoebox with 

new items which may include school 

supplies, summer clothing, toiletries, 

games, granola bars. 

• Gift wrap the box with Christmas 

paper (lid & bottom separately). 

• Label the box with gender and age. 

Close it wit 

• Bring it to church on designated date. 

More details to follow in September. 

Have a safe summer 
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